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John Greenewald, Jr. 
The Black Vault 

 
 

Office of the Director of National Intelligence 
Washington, DC 20511 

NOV 1 8 2014 

Reference: ODNI Case# DF-2015-00013 

Dear Mr. Greenewald: 

This is in response to your email dated 05 October 2014 (Enclosure), received in 
the Information Management Division of the Office of the Director of National 
Intelligence (ODNI) on 06 October 2014. Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act 
(FOIA), you requested copies of records pertaining to a case having to do with 
September 11, 2001, some news media outlets reported that 4 men were arrested with 
explosives on the George Washington Bridge. 

Your request was processed under the Freedom of Information Act, 
Title 5 U.S.C. § 552, as amended. After a thorough search in our records and databases, we 
were unable to locate any records responsive to your request. 

If you wish to appeal our determination on this request, please explain the basis of 
your appeal and forward to the address below within 45 days of the date of this letter. 

Office of the Director of National Intelligence 

Information Management Office 

Washington D.C. 20511 

If you have any questions, email our Requester Service Center at 
DNJ-FOlA@dni.gov or call us at (703) 874-8500. 

Sincerely, 

Director, Information Management Division 

Enclosure 



DNI-FOIA l>f· 201 t:. 00013 
·• 

From: John Greenewald <john@greenewald.com> 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To whom it may concern, 

Sunday, October OS, 2014 3:36AM 
DNI-FOIA 
FOIA REQUEST 

This is a non-commercial request made under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 5 U.S.C. S 552. My FOIA 
requester status as a "representative ofthe news media." I am a freelance television producer often working on 
documentaries related to my FOIA requests, my work is commonly featured throughout major news organizations, and I 
freelance writer for news sites as well. Examples can be given, if needed. 

I prefer electronic delivery of t he requested material eit her via email to john@greenewald.com or via CD-ROM or DVD 
via postal mail. Please contact me should this FOIA request should incur a charge. 

On September 11, 2001, some news media outlets reported that 4 men were arrest ed with explosives on the George 
Washington Bridge, which connects the Washington Heig~ts neighborhood in the borough of Manhattan in New York 
City to Fort Lee in New Jersey. 

I respectfully request a copy of records, electronic or otherwise, pertaining to this case. This would include, but not be 
limited to, emails, letters, reports, investigations, etc., that pertain to the above incident. 

Thank you so much for your time, and I am very much looking forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

John Greenewald, Jr. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

John Greenewald, Jr. 

The Black Vault 
http://www.theblackvault.com 
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